
High School and College Student FAQs 

 

 If you are at least 18 before General Election Day, November 3, 2020, you CAN 

vote in the Primary Election on April 28.  

 

 DO NOT change your address once you’re living at college. It may or may not 

change scholarship awards and grants. 

 

 Request an absentee ballot be sent to your college address or via online without 

changing your address in your voter registration record. 

 

 If you register to vote as “unaffiliated”, Carroll County ballots for unaffiliated 

voters will only include candidates for “Board of Education”. 

 

 Early Voting is also an option to vote if you’re unavailable on Election Day 

 

 If you are at least 16 years of age by 4/28/2020 & 11/3/2020, you can register to 

vote AND volunteer as an election judge. 

 

 Election judges are paid positions and can be included on a resume to 

demonstrate experience. 

o Parents must sign a permission letter 

 

 Call (410)386-2080 to get the telephone numbers required to apply for the 

Delegate or Senatorial Scholarship 

 


